
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

Hartland Township Board Appoints New Township Manager  

CONTACT: Township Supervisor Bill Fountain, (810) 923-6016 

HARTLAND TOWNSHIP—The Hartland Township Board of Trustees is proud to announce the 
appointment of Mike Luce as Township Manager, effective October 11th, 2023. Luce, who 
previously served as the Interim Township Manager, officially steps into the role to lead and 
oversee the operations of Hartland Township.  

Luce’s journey with Hartland Township began in 2021 when he joined the staff as Public Works 
Director. His prior experience in local government, which included over 17 years with the City of 
Howell, brought a wealth of knowledge and expertise to his role in Hartland. Luce stepped into 
the role of Interim Township Manager this past summer following the resignation of former 
Township Manager Bob West.  

Throughout his career, Mike Luce has displayed a passion for public service and a dedication to 
enhancing the communities he serves. He brings a deep understanding of local government 
operations, community development, and municipality growth, making him the ideal candidate 
to lead Hartland Township into the future.  

The Board expresses its sincere congratulations to Mike Luce on this well-deserved 
appointment and looks forward to working closely with him to achieve the Township’s goals 
and objectives.  

 


